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This yearôs Route 66 Red Carpet Corridor Festival trinket 

was a magnet with each townôs name.                                    

See all pictures. 

https://1drv.ms/f/s!Apy4NQuilIMwgcA3jEvW4-knD7hPSA
https://1drv.ms/u/s!Apy4NQuilIMwgcUWItKvWoPkJpmgaA
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Eric Kirchner 

The Presidentõs Message 
June ʧʥʦʮ 

 
   
 
 
As you all know, the Fatherôs Day car show is around the corner.  Juneôs membership meeting is this week on the 12th. 
It will be a busy meeting.  We will be collecting for the food bank, food and cash donations are welcome.  Any donation 
will be eligible for raffle tickets for the car show.  Car show workers will be receiving their t-shirts.  And plenty of other 
things will be happening.  
 
A few reminders for the day of the car show.  
1. Bring your radios, we can always use more.   
2. Bring sun screen as we know it will be sunny, I ordered a sunny warm day. 
3. Remember your work schedule, and please show up on time for your shift. 
4. Stay after and help with the clean up, many hands make lighter work. 

Spring Time 
 

Spring has sprung, and has it been a wet one.  The Fox River is about to bust its banks.  And the farmers have planted 
less than 1/2 of their fields. I hope you have been able to take your Corvette out and exercise it. 

June 15th Saturday, we will be moving the dealers cars, and getting ready.  All are welcome, even if you havenôt signed 
up.   
 
Hope to see you all at the car show, so you can win one of the beautiful trophies, like one of those from last year pic-
tured above.  
  

Eric K  
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Pam Buckle has spent the last 

two years as Membership            

Chairperson. Many positive 

changes have been made during 

Pamôs tenure.  Thanks, Pam, for 

a job well done. 

Wilbur Buckle has been a club 

member since 2000 and has 

spent the last year on the Board 

as a Member at Large.  Wilbur 

had previously served as a   

Member at Large for one year 

(2011-2012).  Thank you for this 

past yearôs   service, Wilbur. 

Outgoing Board 
Members 
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Rick Craig had previously served 

as a Member at Large for two 

years and most recently as Web-

master for five years.  Rick will 

continue in the Webmaster role 

until a replacement is found.  

Thanks, Rick. 

Barb Harms is stepping down 

from her current role as Vice   

President, which she has held 

for the past three years.  She           

previously held the position of   

Activity Chair for four years.  

Barb also administers the 

Crossed Flags Points          

program.  Something she has 

done since the 90ôs.  Thank 

you Barb for your past and  

future dedication to the club. 

Outgoing Board 
Members 


